
 
155 F Road Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470 

 

           

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Francine Ramaglia, Town Manager 

DATE: June 3, 2025 

SUBJECT: Presentation of Proclamation for Code Enforcement Officer Appreciation 

Week 

Background: 

Code Enforcement Officer Appreciation Week is the second week of June 2025.  During this 

time, we recognize the services of the Loxahatchee Groves Code Officers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendations:  

 

N/A 


